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BROOKLYN -- Congresswoman Nydia Velazquez, State Senator Daniel Squadron, Assemblywoman Joan Millman,
and City Councilmembers Brad Lander, Steve Levin, and Carlos Menchaca released the following statement in
response to the settlement agreement reached today regarding Long Island College Hospital (LICH):

"We've long urged SUNY and the State to agree to a new, more open RFP process for LICH, to make sure our
community and all of Brooklyn have the best possible healthcare outcome.

"And, finally, SUNY has come to agreement with the community and healthcare providers on a process that achieves
this basic goal, while offering added transparency and community input.

"Now, it's critical that the process moves forward in good faith and in a timely way, with meaningful community
participation from the many neighborhoods that LICH serves. We will continue to work with SUNY, the community,
and our colleagues to ensure that LICH continues to provide care, and play the role that Brooklyn needs."
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